CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Falcon Heights City Council, at its regular meeting at 7:00 p.m.
on June 10, 2020, in the City Hall Council Chambers, 2077 W. Larpenteur Ave, will hold a
public hearing to review the provisions of the City of Falcon Heights Small Municipal Separate

Sewer Systems (MS4) Permit.

Sack Thongvar
City Administrator
City of Falcon Heights
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